
Albina Rotary Club Zoom Meeting  November 18, 2020 

Members Present:  Becky Black, Mark Cooksey, Yasuko Fields, Don Jones, Byron Kellar, Frances Moore, 
Lisa Pickert, Bob Rosenkranz, Margie Davidson, Tom Jenkins, Erin Thomas 

Guests Present:  Andy Roberts – guest from Wymondham, UK Rotary Club, Alfredo Alvarado – Albina 
Head Start 

Presentation:  Alfredo gave an overview of the Albina Head Start Organization and his role, Family 
Advocate within the organization.  Albina Head Start operates within the Portland Public School 
boundaries.   

Erin gave an update on the Nepal Global Grant.  This had been in our budget then got accidentally 
dropped out of this year’s budget.  Originally was put in the budget for $1000.00 as an international 
donation.   Frances moved and Tom seconded to pay the $1000 out of this year’s budget.  All in favor.        

Erin also gave an update on her family’s plans for moving to Belgium.  Right now it is tied up in red and 
Covid tape.  She plans to remain active in our club through the end of this fiscal year. 

Susan Cooksey notified us that - RI just approved money for the water quality education project in 
Seour, Cambodia.     

A total of $5000 was the final amount budgeted for the Holiday Box program, thanks to contributions 
from Kent Walton and Erick Iberra.  

 

Shelter Box – Byron is in contact.  He received something from them last week. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 12:58. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Lisa Pickert 

Club Secretary 

 


